Arizona House of Representatives
JHhoenix, Arizona 85007

November 26, 2024

Via Email and U.S. Mail
Kris Mayes

Arizona Attorney General
2005 N. Central Ave.
Phoenix, Arizona 85004

Re:  S.B. 1487 Investigation — Sedona Ordinance 12.30.090
Dear Attorney General Mayes,

Based on the City of Sedona’s assurances that it intends to move forward with appropriate
and lawful amendments to Sedona Ordinance 12.30.090 at the City Council meeting on December
10, 2024, we withdraw our request for an investigation of the Ordinance’s legality pursuant to

AR.S. §41-194.01.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Respectfully,
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Quang Nguyen Selina Bliss
Representative, LD1 Representative, LD1

cc: Hon. Scott Jablow, Mayor, City of Sedona



